
March 27th, 2012 Meeting Minutes 
Upton Open Space Committee 
 
Nipmuc High, Gathering Room, 7.00  no quorum 
 
Presented Scenic Roads Bylaw (SRB) to Planning Board and members of the public in 
the PDC 
 
Met at 8.45 in the Gathering Room with a quorum. 
 
Members present: 
Alan Miano 
Mike Penko 
Marcella Stasa 
Bill Taylor 
 
Discussed Planning Board and public’s comments on the SRB 
BT proposed withdrawing of the SRB article.   
This gives more time to fine tune the document and educate the public. 
The Annual Town Meeting has many other items to cover. 
 
Who has current authority over stone walls in the right of way.  A: based on their 
authority to approve placement of utility poles in the right of way, it would be the 
Selectmen. 
 
Voted unanimously to withdraw the SRB article from the Annual Town Meeting warrant. 
 
There is now time to work on PR and to have more discussion with the Tree Warden. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned  9 PM 
 
 


